
Dear Teachers and Staff,

As we embark on the new academic year 2024-25, I am
excited to welcome you back to Team Monroe for
another great year. Our theme for this year is
"Relationships are the Key," and I truly believe that
building strong, meaningful relationships is the
foundation for achieving success. By taking the time to
learn about each other's interests, values, and
experiences, we can move beyond surface-level
interactions and develop a deeper understanding and
appreciation for one another. When we take the time to
learn about both our colleagues and our students, we
can tailor our approaches to meet their unique needs,
foster a sense of belonging, and create a positive and
supportive learning environment. As we navigate the ups
and downs of the school year ahead, let us prioritize
building relationships as an essential part of our daily
practice. By doing so, we will not only create a more
harmonious and productive workplace, but also provide
our students with a sense of connection and belonging
that will serve them well throughout their academic
journey. Let’s work together to make this year one to
remember!

Yours in education,
Terri Axford


